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This half term we are learning about superheroes.

memcy we will be continuing with our phonics\

sessions, weekly guided reading and individual reading.
We will be ¢creating our own superhero stories, solving

word problems, writing comic strips and learning about
speech bubbles and exclamation marks.

We will be developing our speaking skills by putting on

a class assembly for our parents. /

IN MATHS WE WILL BE LOOKING AT
VOLUME BY MAKING POWER POTIONS.
WE WILL BE SOLVING SUPERHERO
MATHS PROBLEMS INVOLVING
MEASURING, TIME, SHAPE, ORDERING,
ADDITION AND SUBTRACTION.

We will also be designing and making life-size superhero
pictures, superhero vehicles, hideouts and costumes.

We will be creating a healthy menu for a superhero party.
We will be getting fit in the superhero gym as well as
practising for Sport's day.




